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24 January 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, Mrs Beechey has been absent from school for the last two weeks as she is 
unwell. I would like to reassure you that this is a short term absence and Mrs Beechey is hoping to 
return to school in the near future. In the mean time, to ensure that learning ‘goes on as normal’  
we will be covering the class with both our own staff and at times temporary teachers. 
 
If you have any questions regarding arrangements please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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